
We need your ideas!
We need your comments to help us define the issues 

and alternatives as we evaluate the environmental 
impacts of a proposal to build transmission facilities 
in Trinity County, Calif. The proposed project involves 
removing about 5.3 miles of 12-kV distribution line 
and constructing and operating about 16 miles of new 
60-kV transmission line, a tap structure and associated 
equipment as well as a new switchyard.

Western will host two public meetings to help 
define the scope of the Trinity Public Utility District 
Direct Interconnection Project Environmental Impact 
Statement. Both meeting locations are handicapped 
accessible. Comments will be accepted until July 20.

Join us on July 10 or 11 to learn more about this project and to share your ideas:
4 to 7 p.m., July 10
Best Western Weaverville Victorian Inn
1709 Main St, Weaverville, Calif.

4 to 7 p.m., July 11
Oxford Suites
1967 Hilltop Drive, Redding, Calif.

Need more info?
Contact Mark Wieringa, NEPA Document Manager  
Western Area Power Administration  
P.O. Box 281213, Lakewood, CO 80228-8213  
phone: 800-336-7288, fax: 720-962-7263  
e-mail: wieringa@wapa.gov  
Visit the project Web site online at www.wapa.gov/transmission/intertrinity 
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